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Wednesdays at Liberty
Hill are filled with

activities throughout the
day.  We encourage you
to get involved in one or

all of the activities
below!

11am prayer group
meeting

6pm Bible Study on
Ephesians in Choir

room
6pm Kids Activities

“Souper” Bowl Sunday - Bring a
can/cans of soup for our Blessing
Box Ministry on Sunday, February

9th aka Super Bowl Sunday.

Pastor’s Corner:
And the greatest of these is love...
In 1 Corinthians 13, Paul describes the wonders
of God’s love.  Not mushy sentimental stuff, but
real love - Agape (in the Greek) love.  This is love
that is unconditional, unconquerable, always
seeking the highest and best for one another.
This is love we have been called to.  John Wesley
taught about this “perfect love”, also known as
sanctification.  It is the foundation upon which
Methodism is built upon.  It’s said that love
covers over a multitude of sins.  When we love
first, we do just that.  Ours is not to judge, but
to love.  The goal of the Christian life is
transformation.  During this month that
celebrates the world’s view of love, can we ask
God to help us love more like He does?

If you’d be interested
in going out in our

neighborhood to pray
for homes and families

and place a door
hanger of blessing the
weekend of Valentine’s
Day, please see Pastor

Sean.



The “Liberty” Belles is a new
women’s group meeting the

3rd Thursday every month at
6pm in the fellowship hall.

Women of all ages are invited
to join together for food,

fellowship, devotionals and 

Game Night will meet

Friday, February 7th,

at 6pm in the fellowship

hall.  Bring a snack to

share with the group.

We had a blast at the

inaugrual game night in

January.

 missions.  For more information,
please see Debbie Cruey or

 Nancy Harmon.

The Girl Scout Troop will be
selling cookies after Worship

on Sunday, February 16th.

 Meal will move to once a month on the
1st Wednesday of the month.  We’re also

working to launch a Community Outreach
Meal in March as well.  Stay tuned!

Beginning in March, our Fellowship

The Choir is looking for new
members.  They practice
every Sunday at 8:30am.


